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Dear Parents/ Carers

We hope you all had a good start to 2022!

The Mead PA are really pleased to say that thanks to the efforts of all those involved last term, we were able to raise
a total of £3,799.66! We are delighted with this and are grateful for the support shown last year.

In order to continue with our fundraising efforts, below are plans for events we would like to run in the early part of
2022. If you're able to help or have suggestions we would love to hear from you. Here are few dates (subject to
change) for your diaries and more information will follow about each event nearer the time.

Friday 11th February - Year 2 will be holding a Cake Sale after school.

Tuesday 22nd February - To celebrate the 2nd day of the 2nd month of the 22nd year, we will be holding ‘Twos

Day’.
Friday 25th February - In association with Auriol, there will be a Bag2School collection.

Wednesday 3rd March - This is World Book Day and the PA will be offering parents the chance to buy a book to
help restock the school library.

Thursday 30th March - Easter competitions

We would love to host a quiz before the end of the school year and would be pleased to hear from anyone who might
be able to help with this. Whether you're a quiz question genius or a great compere, we’d love to hear from you.

Whilst it may feel a bit early, a lot of planning goes into thinking about the Year 2 leavers. In previous years there has
been a chance to buy a hoody and a teatowel and we’d like to offer this again this year. Please let us know if this is

something you’d be able to help with.

Thank you for your continuing support.

The Mead PA



